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November 9, 2005 
 

Bring Them Home 
 
Katrina and Rita disasters, unleashed oil prices and falling US$ are all behind us 
and once again our attention is focused on Iraq and the War.  In between the 
headlines of U.S. death toll in Iraq, which has passed the 2,000 mark, criticism of 
Bush’s handling of hurricane disasters, and the Libby trial - if there is one, we 
hear the familiar cry of “Bring Them Home”.  
 
There is no doubt that Iraq is producing and exporting oil from her Basra oil 
fields, however, since this area is completely under the control and supervision of 
the British Coalition Forces, it is not clear who benefits from the Petrodollars.  
Weather the revenue from selling oil goes to the Iraqi government, pays for the 
expenses of the Coalition Forces, or is channeled to other accounts, is not in 
public domain.  For the time being, the main source of revenue for Iraqi 
government is not supporting the Iraqi Dinar, and that’s why today’s exchange 
rate is same as that of 3 or 6 or 9 months ago. 
 
One thing is certain, as long as the U.S. soldiers are in Iraq and the U.S. policies 
are implemented over there, the Iraqi government can not stand on her feet and 
govern the country.  However, as soon as the U.S. solders start returning home, 
that will be the sign that the Iraqi government has overcome the ethnic, religious, 
political and social problems, and that the insurgency has been wiped out.  Only 
then the Iraqi Dinar will start appreciating in value, and you will be able to turn 
your bundles of multi color foreign papers to unicolor US currency. 
 
So let’s pray for our soldiers and let’s “Bring Them Home”.   
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